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29 November 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Sandy Hill Academy - Christmas Performances 

The children have been busy rehearsing their Christmas songs and are very much 

looking forward to welcoming you all to our forthcoming Christmas performances.  

This year we shall once again be holding year group performances, details of all 

performances are listed below: 

• Nursery children will be hosting their Christmas Sing-A-Long in school on Tuesday 

5th December at 2:15pm. This event is free of charge, however places will be 

limited to 2 family members per child for this performance. 

• Reception class will be hosting their Christingle Service at Charlestown Church on 

Wednesday 13th December at 4:30-5:00pm.  Please see the separate letter sent 

home for further information.  This event is also free of charge. 

• Year 1 children will be hosting their Christmas performance of ‘The ABC Nativity’ 

in the school hall on Tuesday 12th December at 9:00am and again at 3:20pm. 

• Year 2 children will be hosting their Christmas performance of ‘Hey Ewe’ in the 

school hall on Monday 11th December at 9:00am and at 3:20pm. 

• Year 3 & 4 children will be hosting a joint Christmas performance on Wednesday 

13th December at 9:00am and at 3:20pm. 

• Year 5 & 6 children will also be hosting a joint event, with their Christmas 

performance taking place in the school hall on Thursday 14th December at 

9:00am and again at 3:20pm. 

We obviously would like as many of you as possible to attend our performances, 

however being mindful of the children we are limiting tickets to just two tickets per 

performance so pupils are not overwhelmed by too large an audience in the hall. 

 

Siblings are welcome to come to attend the performance, however they will require 

a ticket. Younger and smaller children may come in their pushchair or sit on parent’s 

lap if you wish.  
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Please do not attempt to purchase more than two tickets for either the morning or 

afternoon performances. 

Please note for separated families, we ask that you liaise with one another on how these 

tickets should be distributed.  Tickets will cost £2.00 each and should be purchased via 

ParentPay. 

Should you have any difficulties in accessing ParentPay, please contact the school 

office. 

We very much look forward to seeing you all at the Christmas performances. 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs B Rundle 

Head of School 
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